
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 30/10/2022 10:23:38 AM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

30/10/2022 

MS Aimee Lutomski 
13 Plateau Road ST 
Avalon Beach NSW 2107 

RE: DA2022/1494 -2  A Allen Avenue BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107 

To the Assessing Officer Northern Beaches Council, 
I over look Bilgola Beach and spend a lot of time on the beach with my children. I am appalled 
at the proposed development DA/221494 (address 2A Allen Avenue Bilgola Beach) which is a 
very high three or four story house with a swimming pool and tennis court. I think it is too high 
and too big and a case of development gone crazy. We love the typical beach side homes 
which have typified Bilgola. 
This MUST NOT PROCEED. 
Regards, 
Aimee Lutomski 
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